
Crowdfunding Report:
 

“Madres tutoras” 

Quetzaltenango, Guatemala, C.A., May 2023

®



FUNDAP | GLOBALGIVING

We have great news! this 2023 we will be giving scholarships to 
4,007 girls and young women in rural areas, so that they have the 
opportunity to continue their studies and, over time, improve their 
quality of life and that of their families. 

All this is possible thanks to the contribution made by this fundraising, 
the trust and a!ection that exists towards the ‘Scholarships for the 
Girls Child’ project. Together we are a great team!

In order to continue accompanying our scholarship students, we 
believe in the important role that mothers play in the academic 
formation of each one of them. In the scholarship project we aim to 
empower mothers and women who want to share their experience 
and knowledge with the scholarship girls and young women in their 
community.

The topics to be addressed are: self-care, hygiene, personal grooming 
and resilience. These topics are taught by the Madres Tutoras, to 
whom we owe so much. They are called Madres Tutoras, since the 
essence of their work is to share, advise and support the scholarship 
recipients to develop and improve their personal hygiene habits, 
self-care, self-confidence and decision making. In addition, they 
share with them their life experience, advice on how to get ahead 
and alternatives to empower themselves as women. Thanks to your 
financial support, we will continue to support education in Guatemala.
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